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Circular 002-2022 

 

                                                     13 January 2022 

 

     Dear Residents, 

     

Booster Vaccinations.  
 
We have been able to secure booster vaccinations from the Gauteng Department of Health. 
 
Since we only have Sister Marius that can administer the vaccinations, we will have to 
administer these boosters over a three-day period. Being 19 – 21 January 2022 as detailed 
below. 
 
Wednesday 19 January 2022  

Time Slots Unit Numbers 

10:00 – 11:00 Unit 1 - 15 

11:00 – 12:00 Unit 16 - 30 

12:00 – 13:00 Unit 31 - 45 

14:00 - 15:00 Unit 46 - 60 

15:00 – 16:00 Unit 61 - 75 

 
Thursday 20 January 2022  

Time Slots Unit Numbers 

10:00 – 11:00 Unit 76 - 80 

11:00 – 12:00 Unit 81 – 95 

12:00 – 13:00 Unit 96 – 110 

14:00 - 15:00 Unit 111 – 130 

15:00 – 16:00 Acacia Ground floor 

 
Friday 21 January 2022  

Time Slots Unit Numbers 

10:00 – 11:00 Acacia 1st floor 

11:00 – 12:00 Acacia 2nd Floor 

12:00 – 13:00 Bushwillow residents 

14:00 - 15:00 Care Centre residents 

 
You need to be eligible for a booster shot on the EVDS system in order for us to administrate 
the booster vaccine to you.  Therefore, if we go into the system and it does not show you as 
eligible, we will not be able to give you the booster. 
 
IF you had Covid 19 recently you will only be eligible for the booster shot 40 days after your 
positive test.  If you have tested positive in the past 40 days the system will not allow you to get 
the booster shot until 40 days have passed.  
 
We will only be administering booster shots to residents, so please do not invite friends, family 
or helpers to join you for the booster shot.  



 

  

Please make your way down to reception during your allocated time slot.  You will be required to 
provide your ID number in order for us to access the EVDS system to see if you are eligible for 
the booster shot. 
 
Once the system shows that you are eligible, we can capture the booster information and 
provide you with a number that must be documented on your vaccination card.  Thus, we ask 
that you bring your vaccination card with you or alternatively your vaccination certificate.  If you 
have already printed your vaccination certificate, you will be required to make use of the same 
process after the booster shot to get an updated certificate that shows the details of your 
booster shot as well.   In the even that you have misplaced your vaccination card or certificate, 
please contact us prior to your time slot in order to assist you so that you are not holding up the 
flow of the process on vaccination days. 
 
Should you allocated time slot not suit you, you are welcome to slot into a slot that better suits 
you without contacting us.  We will try and accommodate residents as they arrive. 
 
Please ensure you wear a mask, and keep appropriate social distancing when coming down to 
the Lifestyle Centre for your booster shot.   
 

Regard 

 

 
 

Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 
 


